
 
       

No Surprises Act/Good Faith Estimate 
 
The purpose of this document is to let you know about your protections from unexpected 
medical bills. It also asks whether you would like to give up those protections and pay more for 
out-of-network care. 
 
You’re getting this notice because this provider or facility isn’t in your health plan’s network. 
This means the provider or facility doesn’t have an agreement with your plan. 
 
Here is the cost estimate for therapy: 
 
Out-of-network provider(s) or facility name: Amelia Canally, LCSW, CGP 
 
Total cost estimate of what you may be asked to pay: 
Individual Therapy: $185/50 min session 
Couple Therapy: $215/50 min session 
Process Group: $60/week/75 mins paid monthly 
 
Call your health plan. Your plan may have better information about how much you will be 
asked to pay. You also can ask about what’s covered under your plan and your provider 
options. 

This Good Faith Estimate shows the costs of items and services that are reasonably expected 
for your health care needs for an item or service. The estimate is based on information known 
at the time the estimate was created.  

The Good Faith Estimate does not include any unknown or unexpected costs that may arise 
during treatment. You could be charged more if complications or special circumstances occur. 
If this happens, federal law allows you to dispute (appeal) the bill.  

 

Amelia Canally, LCSW, CGP 
3534 Bee Cave Road, Suite 114 
Austin, Texas 78746 
512-799-4091 
 
 
 



If you are billed for more than this Good Faith Estimate, you have the right to dispute the bill.  

You may contact the health care provider or facility listed to let them know the billed charges 
are higher than the Good Faith Estimate. If you choose to use the dispute resolution process, 
you must start the dispute process within 120 calendar days (about 4 months) of the date on 
the original bill. There is a $25 fee to use the dispute process. If the agency reviewing your 
dispute agrees with you, you will have to pay the price on this Good Faith Estimate. If the 
agency disagrees with you and agrees with the health care provider or facility, you will have to 
pay the higher amount.  

To learn more and get a form to start the process, go to  

www.cms.gov/nosurprises or call 1-800-985-3059. 

 
For questions or more information about your right to a Good Faith Estimate  

or the dispute process, visit www.cms.gov/nosurprises or call 1-800-985-3059.  

 
 
 
 


